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For general questions regarding JAE marketing bulletins,  

please contact Marketing Communications at lea@jae.com. 

  

August 27, 2013 MB – 145 

This is a formal notification that JAE P/N CT170-11B-MX23 is now discontinued, 

and new P/N CT170-14B-MX23 has been established. Product specifications 

and performance remain the same. 

 

 

 

DISCONTINUED P/N: CT170-11B-MX23 

NEW P/N: CT170-14B-MX23 
 

 

 

Please update your records accordingly. 

 

Thank you for your cooperation. 
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